Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohqg.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 11:20 AM
To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

Subject: RE: 03-59-190963 A to Z Sales

We will conduct the second round in late April to verify Rd 1 results.
Thanks,

Jason Powell

METCO - Staff Scientist

jasonp@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603

www.metcohg.com

From: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR [mailto:Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 1:51 PM

To: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohqg.com>

Subject: FW: 03-59-190963 A to Z Sales

Jason,

I am thinking we need a verification sample from MW-6. Given the numbers from G-15 and GW flow direction, it doesn’t
make a lot of sense.

TOM

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Tom Verstegen
Phone: (920)424-0025
Thomas.verstegen@wisconsin.gov

From: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 1:19 PM

To: 'Diana Symitczek' <dianajs@metcohg.com>

Cc: Jason Powell (jasonp@metcohg.com) <jasonp@metcohg.com>
Subject: RE: 03-59-190963 A to Z Sales

NEVER MIND

| am working with a new email set-up and did not see the attachment. The way it looks now, we will need those wells. |
will review the request next week, but would like to know what the $13,500 is earmarked for. Thanks.

TOM

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.
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Tom Verstegen
Phone: (920)424-0025
Thomas.verstegen@wisconsin.gov

From: Diana Symitczek [mailto:dianajs@metcohg.com]

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 12:53 PM

To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR <Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohg.com>

Subject: RE: 03-59-190963 A to Z Sales

Tom,
It’s Diana, and | will let Jason answer this when he is back on Monday.

Diana Symitczek

METCO - Environmental Program Assistant

dianajs@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603

www.metcohg.com

From: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR [mailto:Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 23,2018 12:51 PM

To: Diana Symitczek <dianajs@metcohg.com>

Cc: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohg.com>

Subject: RE: 03-59-190963 A to Z Sales

Diane or Jason,

If | am reading this right, there was $40,067.00 approved and about $26,400.00 spent, leaving about $13,500.00
unspent. What is the $13,500.00 earmarked for? Show me why you need additional wells.

TOM

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Tom Verstegen
Phone: (920)424-0025
Thomas.verstegen@wisconsin.gov

From: Diana Symitczek [mailto:dianajs@metcohg.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 10:05 AM

To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR <Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov>; DNR RR NER <DNRRRNER@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: 03-59-190963 A to Z Sales

A hard copy is in the mail.

Diana Symitczek

METCO - Environmental Program Assistant
dianajs@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879



709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603
www.metcohg.com



